
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am a certified instructional assistant in the David Douglas School District  and have recently been 
informed of the governor’s mandatory school closures until April 28th. Being that I am only paid when 
school is in session, I am concerned about my monthly household bills. My wife works for Starbucks and 
is waiting on a phone call today on the potential closing of her store. I realize there are many of us who 
are in the same situation and who are in need of assistance. I urge you to consider any form of financial 
help you can provide. I’m sure you are doing your best to ease the burdens of all educators and their 
families.  
 
Thank you kindly, 
 
Brenda Dickey 
Title 1 Assistant  
Earl Boyles Elementary School 
David Douglas School District  
Portland, Oregon  
--  
Brenda Dickey 
Earl Boyles 
Title I Assistant 
Room 15 

 


